
 

 

AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

  Notice #2021-020 
 
Date:   Monday, May 03, 2021 
 
Time:  May 3rd at 06:00am to May 4th at 15:00pm local time 
 
Subject: Vehicle Service Road “A” Closure for Repair 
 
 
Vehicle Service Road “A” between the Fire Station 114 ramp to the Castle & Cooke North Ramp will be 
closed to repair failing asphalt. 
 
THE VEHICLE SERVICE ROAD WILL BE CLOSED TO ALL TRAFFIC DURING THE 2-DAY CLOSURE.  
 
 
 
 
Please see attached diagram. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: 
For official NOTAM information, go to https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/ or contact a Flight Service 
Specialist at 1-800-WX-Brief (1-800-992-7433). 
 

ADVISORY ISSUED BY R. Nash 

DATE ISSUED 4/22/2021 

TIME ISSUED 10:00 AM              

 
 For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 

https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/


Vehicle Service Road “A” Repair – May 3-4, 2021
2” mill and overlay between Castle & Cooke North Ramp and Fire Station 114 Ramp

ROAD CLOSED: No vehicle traffic during this 2 day period
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